February 16, 2020

Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman 5t.,, Room 215

Denver, CO 80230

RE: Annual Fees and Report
Greetings,

There has been no new mining activity. Stockpile sales of processed material have currently depleted
the %" minus and approximately half of the 1" minus and %" minus materials located east and north
east of the scale platform within the stockpile area. Once all stockpiles are removed mining can extract
a large depasit in the previous mined area located east of the scale to the lower level pond and north to
the silt pond areas.

Area spraying of weeds occurred on June 8". Plants are fewer in number and rather stunted due to
drought conditions. They are more prevalent along the southern border and along the irrigation system
both windblown and water source as possible transfer from neighboring properties.

Attached are two maps both a descriptive and a Google Earth for clarity.
Thank you,

CHRLIUM

Rick Noland
President
MNoland, Inc.



